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Welcome to our 10th Issue of the West Yorkshire and

Harrogate Newsletter. We would hope you all had a

lovely Christmas and a  Happy New Year. We have had

a busy few months, and would like to take this

opportunity to tell you about what has been happening,

and share some of our upcoming events . 

 

You don't need a
new year to start

over, you only need
a new mindset.

You don't need a
new year to start

over, you only need
a new mindset.

https://wyhec.wyhpartnership.co.uk/


The WYHEC was formed in 2016, a collaboration of

LTHT &BDCFT in affiliation with the National Skills

Academy for Health, with a purpose of driving quality

education and training for the support staff

workforce. The Health & Care system in WYH has

moved at pace since then and as you all know, we

now all work within the Integrated Care System - the

West Yorkshire & Harrogate Healthcare Partnership.

The time has come for WYHEC and our hosts to

re-evaluate how we go forward. Since the 1st Nov

2019, the NSAH no longer exists and its portfolio now

sits within Skill for Health, where the focus will be on

promoting the SfH Quality Mark- achieved in

recognition for quality training delivery. 

Both LTHT and BDCFT have received the Quality Mark

in recognition of the training each organisation

delivers. If you want to find out more about how your

organisation can achieve the Quality Mark, please

contact qualitymark@wdtrust.org.uk or to find out

more information about the changes in relation to

Skills for Health, check out

https://www.skillsforhealth.org.uk/

What this means- is that for now, the WYHEC work on

the three identified projects is continuing …but ….the

resource to support enabling works in our area is

being reviewed.  If you would like to contribute to the

review by detailing any works that you have found to

be of benefit as a result of the WYHEC, please email

us at  leedsth-tr.wyhexcellencecentre@nhs.net so we

can pass the information on. 

We will keep you updated via the newsletter, our

website and social media.

 

 £320,000 of HEE Support Staff Workforce

Development Funds has successfully been allocated

across the region for plans to benefit the priorities for

the WYH support staff workforce. If you want to find

out more about the projects funded in your area,

please contact your nominated ‘Place’ lead as

detailed below.

Some of the SSWDF has been directed to training

which has been identified as needed across the

region and the WYHEC have or are in the process of

commissioning this. Check out the great training

available to book now:

https://www.skillsplatform.org/organisation/west-

yorkshire-excellence-centre

 

 

Core Offer:
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Additionally some SSWDF monies are being used to

deliver a conference on 12th March 2020 at Cloth

Hall in Leeds. The conference is aimed

at existing staff in the sector across West Yorkshire &

Harrogate  who are employed in what traditionally

would be called supporting roles. This includes staff

working in supporting roles across the voluntary and

private sector.

The theme of the day will be ‘One Workforce’ and will

allow the attendees an opportunity to learn about

the ICS and what it means for them.

Additionally the day will provide an opportunity for

existing staff to find out about training, development

and career options.

Paul McGee, The Sumo Guy is attending as a guest

speaker and will make a great addition to the day.

Most importantly we aim that our existing support

staff leave the day feeling valued for the role they do

and excited about their future contribution. Please

spread the word as tickets are going fast. 

https://wyhec.wyhpartnership.co.uk/support-staff-

conference-2020

https://www.skillsforhealth.org.uk/
https://wyhec.wyhpartnership.co.uk/support-staff-conference-2020




''Getting more people into a career in health and

care.''

 

Careers hub

Our careers hub is being continuously refreshed and

now shows you how to access a career in mental

health or learning disability nursing, even if you are

completely new to these fields

https://wyhec.wyhpartnership.co.uk/careers-hub.  

If you have not worked in care or health previously then

there are volunteering opportunities that you might like

to access to gain exposure to these exciting new

careers, or if you would like to develop your career

then we have added more information on the job

opportunities and training opportunities that you might

like to take advantage of!

 

Employability

We have analysed our employability data and have

concluded that employability schemes are a fantastic

method of getting people into a career in health and

care. 89% of those who completed an Employability

Programme secured permanent employment following

taking part in the schemes who responded to our

survey.  WYHEC would still love to hear about any of

your employability schemes so please do share these

with us so that we can use them in our spotlight on

success section on the careers hub.

 

I CARE

This month we have attended a number of careers

events to observe the content of these and see how

they encourage school children to pursue a

career in health and/or care.  We have also

co-hosted a CPD event for new I Care careers

ambassadors to support them with taking on this

valuable role.

Campaigns

The team have been working with Just R to arrange the

filming at locations across West Yorkshire and

Harrogate, sourcing images for our psychiatry,

learning disability nursing and mental health nursing

campaigns which will launch in January 2020.

 

We have also liaised with voluntary agencies across

WYH to highlight health and social care as a career

option for carers. We want to encourage them to

consider a career in nursing utilising their talent gained

through personal experiences. 

 

Work experience

WYHEC have produced a toolkit for guidance to share

best practice and ideas on work experience. We are

offering a number of free workshop sessions to go

through the toolkit with employers to help simplify the

work experience process.  We are hoping that these

sessions will work towards creating a community where

employers can share good practice and good ideas

with one another.

 

The workshops are filling up fast but we still have a few

places left…. 

 

If you’d like to find out more or book onto one of these

free sessions please use this link https://bit.ly/375QjYL

 

Careers:
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*NEWS FLASH*

Nursing students will receive additional support of at

least £5,000 a year starting September 2020.  

The funding will be given to all new and continuing

degree-level nursing, midwifery and many allied

health students. 

The UCAS university application deadline is on the

15th January 2020. Find out more here: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/nursing-

students-to-receive-5-000-payment-a-year

 

https://bit.ly/375QjYL
https://wyhec.wyhpartnership.co.uk/careers-hub
https://bit.ly/375QjYL
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/nursing-students-to-receive-5-000-payment-a-year






Apprenticeships:
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We can help employers identify roles that would

suit apprenticeships, and match a desired role to

an available apprenticeship training programme.

We can give advice on the infrastructure needed

to host an apprentice.

We can help non-levy paying employers get set up

onto the relevant online system (the digital

apprenticeship service).

We can match non-levy paying employers to levy

paying employers who will give them money to pay

for the training.

We can offer E-mail, telephone and face to face

advice to employers.

What we do:

We support employers to recruit apprentices through

several means:

 

 

 

 

 

 

What we have done:

 

The last couple of months have been as busy and

exciting as ever for the apprenticeships team. We

have been working to provide advice and support for

employers and training providers across the region,

alongside our work to support apprenticeship levy

transfers.

 

We are pleased to report that we now have funded

over 60 new apprentices, resulting in over £40,000

that would otherwise have gone back to the central

government being transferred into the wider health

and social care system via levy gifting. We anticipate

that, by the end of the financial year, we will have

supported over 100 apprentices in West Yorkshire and

Harrogate. This will equate to around £200,000

being invested into apprenticeships in

health and social care.

 

On top of this WYHEC has also taken forward its efforts

to support employers to recruit apprentices through the

production of resources.

https://wyhec.wyhpartnership.co.uk/apprenticeships

WYHEC continues to promote our work and case studies

of our successes to the wider system. Our latest case

study talks about our work with Active Social Care to

support the recruitment of Adult Care Workers, and can

be found on page 11.

 

What we are doing in the future:

 

The continued growth of apprenticeships is vital to the

future workforce in health and social care, but it is also

important that we ensure the apprenticeships offered

are successful. To this end we are pleased to announce

that the WYHEC team has produced a toolkit for

employers apprenticeships. To launch this toolkit we will

be running a workshop for employers that will focus on

the theme of Employers Roles and Responsibilities

when employing an apprentice. The workshop shall run

on the 3rd of February at Cloth Hall Court, Leeds to

coincide with National Apprenticeship Week 2020. We

would invite employers, potential apprentices and

current apprentices to join us for what we hope will be a

useful and informative session. To book a place, please

visit: https://www.skillsplatform.org/courses/7328-

apprenticeships-what-you-need-to-know-workshop-for-

employers

 

https://wyhec.wyhpartnership.co.uk/apprenticeships
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Amazing
contributions
deserve
recognition

New Training Courses available: 
These new courses are now available to book on the Skills Platform. lick on the link below to see

available dates and times

 

 
Motivational Interviewing

Care Certificate Assessor

Managing Time and Stress Reduction

Quality Customer Experience

Managing Challenging Behaviours

Minute Taking

Speed Writing

www.skillsplatform.org/dashboard/organisation/1047/courses

Monthly Accolade
 

Samuel Grant has worked at BDCFT as a Healthcare

Support worker within the Assessment and Treatment

Unit for 12 months caring for patients who have

Learning Disabilities and mental health issues aged 18

years and above.  

 

On commencement in post Sam completed the care

certificate. His attitude & behaviours whilst completing

the care certificate demonstrated his commitment to 

the 6 C’s & Sam was always willing to learn, reflect &

respond positively to feedback from his assessor.  On

completion of the care certificate Sam was eager to

build on this by commencing further development

pathways in health & social care & was supported to

apply for & commence the level 2 apprenticeship

route at Shipley college.

 

He takes great pride in his work both on the Unit and

at College.  Sam has such a calm approach towards

his patients, constantly promoting person centred

value, putting the patient at ease and his practical

assessment of patients is outstanding. 

 

We really feel that Sam deserves this award to show

him that he is a valuable member of the team.

 

The presentation was made on behalf of the

West Yorkshire and Harrogate Excellence

Centre by Jane Hutchinson, Education and

Training Facilitator (BDCFT) and Lyndsay Willis,

Health & Social Care Assessor (Shipley

College).

http://www.skillsplatform.org/dashboard/organisation/1047/courses
https://www.skillsforcare.org.uk/Learning-development/ongoing-learning-and-development/learning-disability/Learning-disability-and-mental-health.aspx






Our next Newsletter is out 

March 2020.
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Social Media:

We have a Twitter, Facebook,

Instagram and LinkedIn account. 

Please follow us for the latest

updates and news from WYHEC!

@wyhexcellence

@wyhexcellence

@wyhexcellence

@WYHECCentre

Our Apprenticeship Standards
of the month are: 
 
Ambulance Support Worker
(Emergency, Urgent and Non-
Urgent) Apprenticeship
Standard Level 3 and HR
Support Apprenticeship
Standard Level 3. Click here
for more information :
https://wyhec.wyhpartnership
.co.uk/apprenticeships

https://wyhec.wyhpartnership.co.uk/
https://wyhec.wyhpartnership.co.uk/apprenticeships

